
Nepotism 
 
It is the University's policy that family members of individuals currently employed by the 
University may be hired only if they will not be working directly for or supervising a relative. 
If already employed, they cannot be transferred into such a reporting relationship. If the 
relative relationship is established after employment, the individuals concerned will decide 
who is to be transferred insofar as a position is available for which the person is qualified. If 
that decision is not made within 30 calendar days, the University will decide. Employees 


